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Welling – Washbush Chapter #11, Fond du Lac                                               
July 5, 2022
     The July 5th meeting of DAV Fond du Lac Chapter #11 was called to order by Commander, Ed Wenzel at 6:00 pm.  A prayer before lunch was given by Jerry Eaton.
     At 6:30 the Commander Wenzel opened the business meeting. A salute to the Flag and an opening  prayer was given by Chaplin Gary Davidson.  Draping of the P.O.W.-M.I.A chair in memory of all those Missing in Action and Prisoners of War.  
     Roll call of Officers - All Officers were present, 12 members attended.  There were no visitors.
     The minutes of the June 7th meeting were presented in a printed form.  Gary Davidson motion to approve the minutes, 2nd by Larry Wodack.  Motion carried.  
     Treasurer’s Report – $10,880.63 in the checkbook. Bills to the Chapter: lunch $88.73, Convention delegates Adjutant Paul Birschbach $327.56 and Commander Ed Wenzel $408.84.  Motion to approve the bills payment with the financial report by Glenn Sanville, 2nd by Jim Genz.  Motion carried. 
     Unfinished Business - There are 3,750 Forget-Me-Not flowers on hand for the drive July 29 & 30th.  The death of 3 members this month: Daniel White, Robert Geiger and John Schiller. May they rest in peace.  Our Chapter needs to get cards to sign at the meetings for our deceased members’ family. Chaplain will do this. Need a membership list to have addresses of members. 
     New Business – Commander Ed Wenzel was appointed to be the Department Officer of the day this year.  Congratulation Ed.  The Brat Fry was postponed till next year.  Members took their supplies for the Forget-Me-Not drive.  Thank You!  October 17-22, 2022 is the Department Fall Conference in Madison.  Double Tree for room reservation, 1-608-244-4703.  Oakfield VFW hosting a Golf Outing fundraiser, July 31.  A&W will have their mug of soda drive this summer; Commander Wenzel will get the details. Thank you from the Fisher House was read.  A special Thank You to Glenn Sanville for many years he called the members to remind them of the upcoming meeting.  Sarah Lloren will assume the duty.  Thanks Glenn and Sarah.  A thank you card from a member, Curt Gibeaut, who is getting a prosthetic leg. The DAV Chapter gave him gas money for his many trips to Madison.
     Being no further business, Commander Wenzel held a moment of silence to those members we lost.  A salute to the Flag and a closing prayer by Chaplain Davidson, with the undraping of POW-MIA chair.  A motion to adjourn by Jerry Eaton, 2nd by Jim Genz. Motion carried.   Next meeting August 2nd  at 6:00 pm.  
                                                                                      Attendance prize winner – Richard Barton of $25.00.  
Submitted by,                               
Paul A. Birschbach, Adjutant                                   
